The St. Joseph Chronicle



St. Joseph School 115 Telford Street East Orange, NJ 07018

Karen Cavaness, Principal Ashley Salter, Assistant Principal

A Message from the Principal...

Dear SJS Family,

As the warmth of June has finally arrived, it reminds us that the end of the school year has arrived as well. I want to thank you all for the support and patience shown these past 10 months. I can't thank everyone enough for your endless hours of volunteering, chaperoning, reading, organizing, preparing, donating, or doing whatever was necessary to make our students successful at home and at school. We had successes and some challenges, yet despite it all, we continued the work that had to be done.

I look forward to the summer as a time of reflection and preparation for the new school year. May all our families, returning or not continue to reflect on the mission represented at SJS. It is through Christ, that at SJS we are fully committed to being a faith based community where all students are successful.

Lastly, to the SJS students, thank you for all your hard work throughout the year. I am grateful for your joy, insights and amazing talents. Best wishes to our graduating eighth graders, who I will miss dearly. Have a safe and happy summer break!

Until next school year, here's wishing you love, laughter and learning!

Yours in Christ,

Karen H. Cavaness, M.Ed.
Principal

State of the School Address

The state of the school address was held on Wednesday, May 30th. Ms. Cavaness facilitated the meeting amongst all stakeholders at SJS to discuss finances and other aspects of importance that effects everyone. During the meeting she reviewed the financial state of the school, highlighting the importance of tuition collection.

Tuition collection reflects the following expenditures: Salaries, benefits, contracted services, professional services, repairs/ maintenance, property insurance, utilities (gas, electric and oil), supplies and other miscellaneous expenses.

As Ms. Cavaness reflected, "It is important that you communicate with us through the good and the bad. Situations may change but we can't help something that we don't know.

All in all SJS is ready for the 2018-2019 school year. Don't forget to register your child(ren) but also tell a friend about the good things happening at SJS.

There's something special about the corner of Tremont and Telford!



The School wide "End of the Year" BBQ will take place on Friday, June 15th. Parents/ guardians are invited to volunteer and attend the event. Your child's teacher

will inform you of what is needed for their class. Looking forward to seeing everyone there.

STUDENT OF THE MONTH





Pre- Kindergarten 3	Nalani Davis and Emmanuel Amankwa
Pre- Kindergarten 4	Lalanni Yansin and Jeremiah Edwards
Kindergarten	Al-Quadin Muhammad and Hug-Archanges Des Roches
1 st Grade	Isaac Martin and Iwinosa Eguavoen
2 nd Grade	Antoine St. Clair– Morency and Ava Cartwright
3 rd Grade	Ellisia Senior and Rodgy Sidibe
4 th Grade	Matthew Johnson and Myles Adams
5 th Grade	A'Rihana Debrosse and Koran Hinton
6 th Grade	Amari Clarke and Indiah Marshall
7 th Grade	Vernon Pullins III and Aniyah Hodges
8 th Grade	Class of 2018



|SJS Summer Camp |2018

Mr. Lance Lee, Director Program

Summer Enrichment Camp

June 25, 2018– August 17, 2018 Monday – Friday (7am-6pm)

Summer school runs for eight weeks. If the student does not attend SJS, a copy of the current immunization records and final report card in June is required upon admission to the program.

Graduation Dates to Remember:



June 8th
June 12th
Pre- K3
10am
June 13th
Kindergarten
10am
June 14th
Pre- K 4

10am

Congratulations!
2018 Graduals

Tuition Accounts

All tuition accounts must be brought up to date. If you have any questions about your account you must come to the school office. Accounts will not be discussed via telephone or email.